

Republic of the Philippines PROVINCE OF BOHOL City of Tagbilaran



OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Tel. No.: (038) 411- 0138; Local No. 42004 email add.: bohol.gov@gmail.com

MESSAGE

My sincerest *congratulations* to you our dear **Graduates of Batch 2019-2020!**

With great pride and honor, allow me to commend you for having successfully hurdled arduous and challenging years of a student life. As you wind up your affairs in school, you have to be prepared in facing the much tougher challenges in the next level of your life.



As you turn a new leaf towards the achievement of your dreams, always bring with you the values and lessons you have learned throughout your stay in school. Your education has given you the skills to move forward, to pursue your purpose, and to actualize your dreams.

For many of you today, your dream seemed to be so distant when you first began your journey. Now, you made it. Go forth and take your place. This world awaits you. As the saying goes, "Every great dream begins with a dreamer. Always remember, you have within you the strength, the patience and the passion to reach for the stars to change the world." Soar higher and strive to be a catalyst for development and innovation in the community and the world. For the meaningful contributions and the difference you will make in as you toil for prosperity, we say "thank you," Class of 2020.

To the parents, faculty and staff who also have supported and worked hard for the success of our dear graduates, my warmest felicitations to you all.

Congratulations to each and every one of you.

March 12, 2020; Tagbilaran City, Bohol, Philippines.

ATTY. ARTHUR C. YAP Governor

Chairman, Provincial School Board